
In our leaving assembly, you can have an opportunity to read out your favourite 
memory at Dobcroft Infant School (this is voluntary, you do not have to do this). 
If you would like to share your memory please return this to your class teacher 
by Wednesday 30th July so we can plan the itinerary. 

My favourite memory from Dobcroft Infant School is…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 


